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Ottawa, December 4, 1906.

Sir,-

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of

the 22nd ult., and in reply I beg to say that the Depart-

ment does not consider it necessary to supply a box in

the Prince Albert post office for the use of the Wahpa-

tou reserve, as it is not aware of any great amount of

correspondence being carried on with those connected

with the reserve.

Your obedient Servant,

Jon Lea

tary.

J. Beverly, Esq.,

Teacher,

Sioux Mission School,

Prince Albert, Sask.
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